
 
 
 

 
 

ESCAPE THE WINTER DOLDRUMS!!!  
 
 
It's hard to believe, but in a few months, winter will be upon us. The Near 
and Far Travel Club is planning a no-fly 12 day, 11 night Caribbean cruise 
out of NYC, February, 2023. Come meet Gary, the tour director who will 
accompany us, on September 23rd. He will highlight all the details of our 
excursion and answer any questions you may have. So, bring your flip-
flops and sunscreen to the Center on Friday, September 23rd at 2pm. and 
get ready for a fun winter escape! 
 
 
DON'T FORGET--- OUR DAY TRIPS TO VIEW THE FALL FOLIAGE IN 
OCTOBER AND LYNDHURST MANSION IN DECEMBER ARE QUICKLY 
FILLING UP. SO DON'T MISS OUT ON THESE FUN DAYS! 
 
 

 


